
4-H Spring Student Intern Positions Available. 
Apply Now!

Are you a Purdue student who is looking for a job this spring? The Purdue State 4-H 
Office is hiring student interns to assist our state staff with office tasks.

The positions will last January - May and will be based out of the State 4-H Office on 
Purdue’s Campus. Additional details will be provided during interviews.

If you are passionate about 4-H and available to work 10 hours per week during the 
spring semester, then we want to talk to you!

If you are interested, please submit a cover letter and resume to Brad Myers at 
myers114@purdue.edu by December 1, 2024. 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR Y   U!


